
EDC  working  on  medical
marijuana policy
Throughout the summer the El Dorado County Medical Marijuana
Advisory Committee will be meeting to discuss different topics
regarding medical marijuana.

The following are the dates and topics of the meetings:

June 20, 1-3pm – Cultivation (e.g. indoor, outdoor, and
larger grows)
June  27,  1-pm  –  Dispensaries,  transportation  and
manufacturing
Aug. 8, 1-3pm – Taxation
Aug.  22,  1-3pm  –  Compliance  (e.g.  issues  with
administering possible policies)
Aug. 29, 1-3 pm – Recreational use

Each meeting will take place in the El Dorado County Board of
Supervisors  meeting  room  at  330  Fair  Lane,  Building  A,
Placerville.

The committee is comprised of two members of the El Dorado
County Board of Supervisors. The
committee members will be collecting information at each of
the meetings from different stakeholder groups, members of the
public and county departments.

Members of stakeholder groups that would like to speak at one
of  the  meetings  are  requested  to  email  the  county  at
medicalmarijuanacommittee@edcgov.us. There will also be time
available at each meeting for public comment.
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